Manager Minute October 2025 Bucket Trees on our Beach

A Friendly Reminder from Highland Beach

If you've spent time on our beautiful beach, you may have noticed something special — many of our beach-goers take a moment to pick up trash as they stroll along the shore. It's a small gesture that makes a big difference, and it's all part of our community pride!

To help make this even easier, the **Highland Beach Town Commission** launched the **Bucket Tree Program** in 2021 — and we'd love for all condominiums and waterfront homes to join in.

Here's how it works:

☐Grab a bucket from your condominium Association's Bucket Trees along the beach (If your condo doesn't have a bucket tree talk to your Board to call Highland Beach to get one!)

□Pick up any trash you see as you enjoy your walk

3Drop the trash in a Town (look for Town decals) or your condominium trash bin

ÆReturn the bucket for the next helpful neighbor

That's it — easy, beach-cleaning fun!

Most residents pick up items like plastic or cigarette butts, which can be mistaken for food by sea turtles, birds, and fish. By lending a hand and removing the trash you're helping protect our treasured sea animals, too.

So next time you're heading out for some sunshine and salt air, **grab a bucket and join our effort to keep Highland Beach clean and beautiful** — one beach walk at a time!



